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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 13, 2003

TO: Honorable Kenneth Armbrister, Chair, Senate Committee on Natural Resources 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB985 by Wentworth (Relating to the definition of an energy emergency.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill relates to defining an "energy emergency" as a shortage of petroleum, natural gas or liquid 
fuel, which would affect emergency measures necessary for the reduction of demand or allocation of 
supply.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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